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     23rd June, 2008 
Shri Shiv Kumar
E-85, Mansa Ram Park, 

Uttam Nagar,

New Delhi

The Delhi Medical Council has examined your complaint against the doctors of Batra Hospital.  On perusal of the complaint, the Council has observed that that since FIR has been registered in the present case, all the matters connected therewith and incidental thereto including the role and conduct of Dr. Pawan Gandhi, if require investigation, falls within the domain of criminal justice system, hence, at this stage, this complaint, does not merit consideration by the Council.  

(Dr. Girish Tyagi)

Secretary

